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Announcements	
We are having a small fundraiser on 
Thursday 14th February for the children. We 
are having a bouncy slide and disco Children 
can wear their ordinary clothes that day. We 
are asking parents for a donation of £1.50. 
All proceeds will go towards the Pre-School 
for resources 

Could parents please refrain from letting 
their child press the silver button at the 
exit door as this is a risk of safety to our 
children 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are delighted to announce that from 
our Christmas Fair and previous 
fundraising from parents last school year, 
we have purchased a brand new climbing 
frame and slide for our outdoor area.   
The children will be able to enjoy this on 
their return from mid-term break.  
Thank you so much for your support.  Our 
children year on year will be able to enjoy 
playing with this. 

	 	
																						
Reminders	

					
• We would appreciate if you would 

keep a bag on your child’s coat peg 
containing a FULL change of clothes 
in case your child is sick or has an 
accident. 

 
• Children who stay for lunch should 

bring a sandwich and a piece of fruit, 
cut up if necessary, especially grapes, 
(please remember to cut length 
ways). No yoghurts, biscuits, buns, 
cake or drinks should be brought in. 

	
• We are asking parents to please keep 

their child at home 
if unwell to prevent 
further infection. A 
child should not 
come to school until 
48 hours after last 
bout of sickness. 

	
	
	

	
                           	

	
Jump	Jiggle	and	Jive	can	only	
continue	on	a	monthly	basis	if	
parents	contribute	towards	the	
cost	Thank	You.	

Monthly	Theme	
 
This month our topics are: 
 

o People who help us 
o Valentine’s Day 
o Loving and caring for others 

                 
Please talk to your children about what              
they are learning at school. 
Also promote shape, colours and numbers in 
their everyday environment. 


